The Michigan Blind Athletic Association Announces the
26th Annual USABA Midwest Regional John Bakos Memorial Goalball Tournament

ORGANIZERS: 

Luke Patterson 269-832-4930

Sherry Gordon 269-599-9391 
WHEN: 

Saturday February 27th coaches meeting @ 7:30 a.m. 
Teams will play on Saturday February 27th (8:00am until 6:00 pm) & Sunday February 28th (8am until 12:00 pm)
WHERE:   

Student Recreation Center, Western Michigan University 

1903 W. Michigan Avenue Kalamazoo, MI 49008.

WHO:     

The first 12 men's and 8 women's teams to submit entry forms and fees 

(Second teams from a single location considered only after all entries are in) 

FEES:    

$175 per team and $50 per pool player. Please make checks out to: MBAA.

FORMAT:

MEN: two or three bracket round robin.

WOMEN: two bracket round robin.  
Following this, there will be a single elimination championship.  Seeding of brackets will be based on past performance in the USABA nationals, 2009 Kalamazoo tournament, and the input from committee organizers, referees and coaches.  The top four women's and eight men's teams will compete in the championship round.  A guarantee of exact amount of games is not known until the schedules are completed, but generally teams can count on at least 4-5 round robin games plus cross-over and championship rounds.    
RULES: 


The tournament will be officiated by USABA and/or IBSA sanctioned referees and IBSA rules will be followed as closely as possible with the exception of format and length of round robin games due to time constraints.
PATCHING:  

Eye patching will be done when requested by the opposing coach only at the time of the coin toss at the scorer’s table. The coach/team requesting this must furnish patches and tape for the players you request to be patched. Further, as it is a courtesy to patch your players during championship rounds, please consider this.  

POOL PLAYERS:  

A "team" will consist of a minimum of three players from within a single state.  Thus, no two-member teams can be accepted, but pool players may be organized into teams by the tournament officials.  Tournament fees for pool players will be $50 per person.  Also, pool players should register as soon as possible, since it may determine whether a pool team will be formed.  If there are not enough pool players to create a team, assignments will be made during a coaches meeting prior to the start of the first tournament game.  
AWARDS:   

Individual medals will be given to the players of the top three teams. 

LUNCH:   

Sandwiches, chips and drink will be furnished by us.  There will be a snack table with additional beverages and snacks for purchase.  Snacks and drinks may also be purchased from the vending machines.

TRANSPORTATION: Teams are always generally responsible for there own transportation via air, rail, or vehicle to hotel and tournament site. However, if there are transit accessibility issues, or if travel informational assistance is needed, please contact tournament director via below, as we would be happy to try and accommodate you. 
HOUSING: 

Housing is to be arranged by teams per their preferences.  However, a general room rate has been negotiated with Baymont Inn for $65 dollars a night for the night of Friday February 26th and Saturday February 27th. Reservations should be made by January 26th to ensure availability, and there is a 24 hour prior cancelation requirement.       

Baymont Kalamazoo
2203 11th Street 
Kalamazoo, MI 49009

269-372-7999

REGISTRATION DEADLINE AND CONFIRMATION:
The deadline for team applications is Friday February 12.  This can be done by E-mail or general post.  Please direct all questions and written correspondence via the following:  

Luke Patterson 
620 North Drive West 
Marshall, MI 49068
Home: lukusp@gmail.com
Work: lukus.patterson@va.gov
Home: 269-781-9180
Cell: 269-832-4930
Work: 269-223-6607
 
Per above, the first 12 men's and 8 women's teams to submit entry forms and fees will be accepted.  If you need to know about confirmation in order to make airline reservations, be sure to send along your Email and/or voice mail addresses, so I can get back to you ASAP.  Team confirmation is guaranteed based on acquisition of entry fees.  Also, every year a lot of time is always devoted to verifying USABA membership, so please make sure that all team members are active registered members of USABA. (This does not apply to international teams or players).  
I am always very excited and look forward to this tournament and seeing you all again!  Last year we were fortunate enough to have a full compliment of teams to include two teams from Canada.  I am hopeful that this year will be even better! 

Yours in sport,

Lukus M. Patterson

Tournament Director 

The Michigan Blind Athletic Association
26th Annual USABA Midwest Regional John Bakos Memorial Goalball Tournament

ENTRY FORM (DUPLICATE AS NECESSARY)

Team: ____ ($175) 
Pool player: ____ ($50) 
Team Name:  ___________________________________________




NOTE:  EVERY TEAM MEMBER, INCLUDING COACHES, MUST BE A MEMBER OF USABA. - (Does not apply to international athletes). 


	Player Name
	Visual category (B1, B2, B3)
	Active USABA Member

	
	
	

	
	
	

	
	
	

	
	
	

	
	
	

	
	
	

	
	
	


Coach's Name: ______________________________

Phone: ______________________ Cell: _________________________

Mailing Address:  ______________________________________________________________

________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________

Email:
  ________________________
Do you want a pool player if available?  Yes ___ No ___ Maybe ___ 

Send registration forms & checks made out to: (MBAA) Michigan Blind Athletic Association to below address (applications will be accepted via E-mail, but an application fee is necessary to guarantee your team’s application)
Luke Patterson 
620 North Drive West 
Marshall, MI 49068
Home: lukusp@gmail.com
Work: lukus.patterson@va.gov
Home: 269-781-9180
Cell: 269-832-4930
Work: 269-223-6607
